
 

 

EMBUN DESIGN STUDIO PRESS RELEASE 

 

EMBUN SHUT DOWN OR MOVE NEW OFFICE 

 

We are excited to announce that our office will be moving to a new location! As our 
company continues to grow and expand, we have decided to relocate to a larger space 
that will better serve the needs of our team and clients. 

Our new office will be located at [insert new address here], and we will be moving on 
[insert move date here]. We believe this new location will provide many benefits, including 
improved accessibility and a more modern and functional workspace. 

We understand that a move can be disruptive, to our loyal customers who have grown 
accustomed to our original location, but we will work hard to ensure that the transition is 
as smooth as possible for everyone involved.  

We took the opportunity to upgrade our facilities and equipment in the new location. This 
included investing in new technology and equipment that improved our efficiency and 
productivity. By taking advantage of the move to make upgrades and improvements, we 
were able to position ourselves for continued success in the long term. 

In the meantime, please feel free to reach out to us with any questions or concerns you 
may have. We are committed to ensuring that this move is a positive step forward for our 
company and our team. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to welcoming you to our new 
office soon! 
 

 

 


